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Thank you all for the information.

I appreciate the support for this expansion, and I know the ownership is responsible and has a long
commitment to the neighborhood.  However, having a beer garden of this size (in the 700’s or 800’s)
represents a significant increase in the number of people (and density) consuming alcohol in the
area—at best this has a neutral impact on the area, but the potential for negative issues is real. 

I have recently been advised that UW Madison is going to see the largest freshman class ever, and
we will be experiencing a post-COVID UWFB season, and it is  unknown if this fall will look like
previous seasons.  If this location generates problems—despite the efforts of ownership who I know
will be conscientious—it is going to be another strain on MPD.

Jason

Captain Jason Freedman
Midtown Police District
City of Madison Police Department

Desk      608-229-8201
Cell        608-209-7063
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